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Dear Sir/ Madam , 
In respect of the adopted NPPF and its relevance to determination of the moving of the fully functioning 
sewage works to Green belt land between Horningsea and Fen Ditton. I cannot see any reasons as how 
the revised NPPF changes the argument against building here on Green belt land. It appears to me to 
strengthen the argument for protecting our environment and biodiversity. 
 
When building more homes consideration is given to how people live in their homes. Including where they 
can go for recreation. Currently there are major house building developments surrounding this bit of Green 
belt. As well as providing an environmental break from increasing urban sprawl  the  local population can 
use the land (proposed for the sewage works ) for recreation. Exploring , family activities, walking , running 
, cycling and riding. The benefits of wild land for physical and mental health is well documented. In my 
opinion Milton country park does not provide enough space. 
 
Environmentally this Green belt land is nature rich. Wild life live there. Farming happens there. It is 
important for biodiversity. 
In my opinion the environmental and financial cost is huge. For little housing benefit. 
 Once done it can never be undone. I urge the Secretary of State to protect our landscape as a place for 
wild life to live undisturbed and for future generations to enjoy. 
Thank you for your consideration 
Yours faithfully 
Anna Edge 
 
 
 
 
 

 




